
Presentation of the SRC-EDIH project to GZDBK members 
 
Members of the chamber (companies, entrepreneurs and other organizations and 
institutions) got to know the SRC-EDIH project as part of the regular meetings of the bodies 
and sections of the chamber. They will be involved in the project where it is meaningful, 
useful and necessary for them. 
 
The Chamber of Commerce of Dolenjska and Bela Krajina (GZDBK) operates and works 
according to the expectations and directions of the board of directors. The operation is 
supervised by the supervisory committee. The legal representative of GZDBK is manager and 
president. The chamber also has six professional sections. Sections have their executive 
committee (IO), section president, annual assembly of members, annual professional day, 
forums of successful business practices (guests at companies with different business 
practices) and other events and activities (projects, awards, recognitions, exhibitions, fairs, 
etc.). 
 
The SRC-EDIH project started in September 2022 and will run until September 2025. The 
operation of the chamber will be enriched through project activities. It is important to 
present the project to all members and enable them to participate in the project where it is 
meaningful, useful and necessary for them. 
 
So far, we have presented the project to the board of directors (February 16), the executive 
committee of the Section for Innovation (February 15), Section for Informatics (February 16), 
Section for Environment and Energy (March 2), Section for Human Resources Management 
(March 6) and Section of accounting services (March 7). The Executive Committee of the 
Section for Quality will learn about the project on March 30 at its regular work session. 
 
SRC-EDIH is one of the European digital innovation junctions, which will actively promote the 
digital transformation of small and medium-sized companies to increase the competitiveness 
and resilience of the European economy and society by taking into account the pillars of 
sustainable economic, environmental and social development. That is why we invited all 
present company representatives to participate in the project and co-design activities for 
digitization. 
 

    
 


